DENR Memorandum Circular
No. 96-05
April 18, 1996

SUBJECT : Preparation of Regional Mini-
Sawmill Rationalization Plan

Pursuant to DENR Memorandum Order No. 96-09, and in
order to have uniformity in the preparation and submission of Regional
Mini-Sawmill Plan (RMRP), the Regional Offices concerned are hereby
instructed to submit the plan using the format in the attached outline
marked as “Annex A”

This Circular shall take effect immediately.

VIRGILIO Q. MARCELO
Undersecretary for Field Operations
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